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J U N E  2 0 2 2  N E W S L E T T E R

Enjoy the Summer 

Our 2022 - 2023 team, left to right: Jeannie Martin, Jill Chambers, Lisa Bloomston,

Signe Pagel, Danielle Studer, Shannon Dardaman, Pat Thompson

As the 2021 - 2022 women's ministry season at New Hope draws to a close, I'd like to thank the

members of our Leadership Team for the guidance they gave this past season to the selection and

teaching of Bible study topics, for ideas, planning, and execution of activities, for prayer support for

the members of New Hope, our community, nation, and the world, and for being disciples to women

on the path to a greater knowledge and love of Jesus.

Like many of you, we are taking a bit of a break this summer to re-charge and to refresh our minds

and spirits and to spend time in independent study of God's word.  Our team, with some new

members, will also be engaged in planning the women's ministry programs for the 2022 - 2023

season.  Our Newsletter is taking a break, too, and will resume with the September issue.

May you have a wonderful

summer of fun, travel,

worship, and family

activities!



Circles of Fellowship

Gospel Message & Discussion -- Wednesdays, 10:00 - 11:30, Room #211

Beth Hoving teaches from God's word, and Lisa Bloomston leads discussion of this

small group.  No materials are needed. Contact Lisa at 239-274-1230 for more

information, or just drop in on Wednesdays throughout the summer.

Summer Study

In May our Women's Circles concluded their monthly meetings and will resume in September with a

new 8-week study which will be announced in August.  Thank you to the leaders of our Circles this

past season. . . Cindy Lawrence and Karen Pultz (Lois Circle), Ann Newton (Deborah Circle), Diane

Lake and Tara Walton (Rebekah Circle).  If you have an interest in developing new friendships with

women while you read and study God's word, please consider joining one of the above three

Circles in September.  Any of our Circle leaders would be happy to answer your questions, as would

K.C. Grosse, Circle Membership Coordinator. 

"There is a time for everything, and a season for every activity under the heavens..."
- Ecclesiastes 3:1

WANTED!
Volunteers

i n  H i s  s e r v i c e

People are needed (women or men) to visit the jail for

young women on Mondays, every other month.  We send

people in teams of 2 or 3 to deliver the gospel message,

pray with the adolescents, and chat over brownies and

lemonade.

Juvie Jail

Contact Candy Engelman:  

candyengel@wavis.net or 239-910-7007
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This group will not meet on June 1 and June 8, but will resume on June 15.


